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April 6, 2021 

 

Sophia Mitchell & Associates 
PO Box 1700 
Gualala, CA 95445 
 

Subject:  Request for Comments on the 943 E. Barham Drive Project  
(APN 228-310-0100) 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

In response to your letter dated March 8, 2021, Rincon del Diablo Municipal Water 
District (District) is providing the following information: 

1. The project site is currently within the District’s service area.  
2. The District does not provide project-specific water generation rates.  
3. Water is available for the project. This project will require an extension of the 

public water distribution system and a looped connection or emergency interconnection 
with Vallecitos Water District.  

4. The District does not have any additional environmental concerns.  

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact me at 
kfalk@rinconwater.org or 760.533.2194. 

Sincerely,  

 

Karen Falk, PE 
Engineering Manager 
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